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30 March 2011 

Civil Aviation Bureau 

The Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, Transport and Tourism 

 

 

Opening of the Special Website on the Japanese Air Transport 

after the 2011 Tohoku – Pacific Ocean Earthquake 

 

 

The Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, Transport and Tourism (MLIT) has established a special 

website in its homepage, with a view to enhancing transmitting information mainly to the 

foreign governments as well as the foreign airlines, which would lead to the minimum impact 

of spreading harmful rumors developed after the 2011 Tohoku – Pacific Ocean Earthquake 

followed by the accident at the Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station, and eventually to 

the early recovery of the air traffic demand. 

 

1. Information on the website 

① Message from MLIT 

① Messages from overseas 

① Resumption of regular operations 

① Radiation doses around airports in Japan 

① Operational status of airports in Japan 

① Information on domestic flights 

① Links to relevant organizations 

＊The contents of the website will be accordingly updated depending on the situation. 

 

2. Languages 

The English version will be launched today and the Chinese version and the Korean version 

will be launched within a week. 

 

3. Homepage address 

www.mlit.go.jp/koku/flyjapan_en/  (English) 

www.mlit.go.jp/koku/flyjapan/  (Japanese) 
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